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Christmas Tree Hunt – Covid-19 Safety Measures  

Updated 20/11/20 
 
Safety is our number one priority at Glen Tanar. As you all know, Covid-19 is still present in 
our environment. Therefore, we have implemented measures, in compliance with Scottish 
and UK Government restrictions and guidelines, to deliver our ‘Christmas Tree Hunt’ safely.  
 

Additional Safety Measures 

• All touchpoints on the Estate Land Rover will be sprayed with Barrier Tech broad 
Spectrum Surface Sanitiser before your arrival. This stays on the surface, keeping it 
sanitised for up to 28 days. 

• All touchpoint shall be additionally sanitised in between bookings and adequately 
ventilated.  

• Hand sanitiser will be provided throughout the day by Glen Tanar Estate. Please use 
before and after touching any surface or handling any equipment. 

• Masks shall be worn by all people whilst inside the estate vehicle. Windows will be 
slightly opened to provide adequate ventilation.  

• Gloves and masks shall be worn by all estate employees throughout the day whilst 
handling trees, equipment & utensils. 

• All food & drink will be supplied in individually packaged, food-safe clean, containers. 

• All utensils and seats required for use will be sanitised in between bookings. 
 
To this end, all member of your family/household must also follow the instructions and 
safe practices below during your ‘Christmas Tree Hunt’ at Glen Tanar: 
 

• You must comply with all Government restrictions in force at the time. See here.  

• Throughout the day maintain 2m distance from all other people unless they are in 
the same household as you. 

• Although this is an exclusive experience, whilst at Glen Tanar you may encounter 
other people on the estate. Please maintain social distancing and do not share food 
and drink with other households. 

• Gates, stiles, handrails etc. are essential features on the estate. Only use them when 
it is necessary to do so, and only if these cannot be opened for you by an estate 
employee.  

 
We hope you enjoy your Christmas Tree Hunt, 
 
Ross Byrne 
Sales and Marketing Coordinator 
Glen Tanar Estate 
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